
From: Rosalyn Rotz
To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Say No: Tab tax increase for sidewalk repairs for sidewalks that don"t even exist!
Date: Monday, November 27, 2017 1:01:00 PM

Dear Shoreline City Council,

Please vote no, on raising car taxes for sidewalk repairs.  The city has failed to ever even fulfil
 their promise to put a sidewalk in front of my house, now you want to tax me for repairs on a
 non-existent sidewalk? 

Thank you,

Rosalyn Lehner
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